
4th Annual Heritage Day 
 

Sponsored by the  

94th Intelligence Squadron 

Ft. Meade, Maryland 
 

For all 
 

6994th Security Squadron & Related/Affiliated Squadron   

Veterans & Families 
 

Wednesday, May 10,2017 
 

1000 Arlington National Cemetery, Arlington, VA 22211 
 Memorial Wreath Presentation Ceremony 

 94th IS Troop Formation 
 Baron 52—Grave 4402 

     Transportation provided from Visitor's Center Parking Lot   
 

1200 94th IS Welcome Luncheon 
 American Legion, Post #276 

               8068 Quarterfield Road 
            Severn, MD 21144 

 
POC: SSgt Michael Wayland,  michael.wayland@us.af.mil        (443) 634-4854  
          MSgt Kevin S Jenkins,   kevin.jenkins.2@us.af.mil           (301) 688-5520   
          2d Lt Erika E Volino,       erika.volino@us.af.mil                (301) 688-5520  

 
Notes:  We will be able to provide rides to and from the ceremony thanks to some generous Airmen within our squadron.  
Please contact us NLT May 1, 2017 to make this arrangement.  
 
Lodging: Please made your own arrangements. Here is a link provided by the squadron that will bring up 10 recommended 
hotels nearby that should offer shuttle service from/to BWI.  Some provide local shuttle service as requested.  
 
https://www.hotels.com/de1403285/hotels-near-baltimore-washington-international-airport-bwi-baltimore-united-states-of-
america/ 
 
Here is information about the BWI Embassy 
Suites that was a favorite for previous events.   
 

Embassy Suites by Hilton Baltimore at BWI   
1300 Concourse Dr,  
Linthicum, MD 21090 
Phone: (410) 850-0747 
 
In their outreach to the TEWS veterans, Michael 
Wayland said this in his latest email: “We would 
also be honored to welcome anyone connected 
with the 6994th and Baron 52 in anyway.  The 
more veterans we have attending, the more sto-
ries that we all get to share so posting the event 
on the EC-47 site would be a great idea.  Please 
let me know if there's any other way I can help, 
and forward anyone our way who has any ques-
tions.”   
 

Reservations are not required, but a “heads up” 
email or phone call to any of the POCs listed 
above letting them know you are planning to at-
tend will sure help in organizing the luncheon 
event.  
 

See you there! 
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